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£620.00 was raised and will be going to a Winchester Vineyard Church - this has been 
selected by the students. The money raised will go towards a project called the ‘Vineyard 
Bus’. It is a local project, and the aim will be to take a converted double decker bus to schools 
and local communities to run sessions, with a focus on how young people can be supported 
with mental health and wellbeing concerns. It is a like a mobile youth centre. The usual bus 
seats have been removed and in their place the bus has been kitted out with new comfy 
seating areas, Xbox and PlayStation consoles and iMac computers and iPads. Not only will it 
offer help and support but will be a safe place for children to visit.  
 
 
More information can be found on their website  https://www.winchestervineyard.org/bus/ 
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